
 
 
A Message from the Chair of the Women’s 
Leadership Council to our Members 
 

As we move through the waves of this pandemic, I 
wanted to reach out to everyone on behalf of our 
network.   
 
We are all facing anxiety for our own personal 
safety, as well as the health and safety of our loved 
ones and the general public. We are concerned 
about our own job security as well as the impact on 
the overall global economy.  Many of us are 
asking, “What will the world be like when we 
emerge?" and “What will the new “normal” be?”  
 
During these unusual and challenging times, we hope that the 
Trinity College Women’s Leadership Council can help you feel supported 
and reassured that are not alone. Through our network, we will navigate 
the new normal together. To that end, we plan to offer a robust program of 
events across several virtual platforms, including virtual networking events, 
webinars, and intimate Zoom meetings.  
 
The college is also providing additional opportunities for us to 
connect across the broader Trinity network as we move forward together. 
 
On Wednesday, April 15 at 7:00 p.m., President Joanne Berger Sweeney 
will be hosting a virtual Town Hall for alumni. Registration details can be 
found on the Trinity College website. In addition, the college has launched 
the Virtual Long Walk website, which I encourage you to visit to stay 
connected during this time. 
   
In the meantime, be safe, and be well. 
 
Trish Mairs Klestadt ’80 P’09 ’11 
Chair, Women’s Leadership Council  

http://www.trincoll.edu/alumniandfamilies/town-halls
https://www.trincoll.edu/alumniandfamilies/virtuallongwalk/

